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This Week’s Awards 

STAR OF THE WEEK    CITIZEN OF THE WEEK 
 
Tyler G  for making great progress in his writing Rosie for ignoring distractions and concentrating on her work 
George  for some amazing writing   Jonah for always being polite and remembering his manners 
Callie for lots of effort in Maths   Evie  for being a good friend to a new pupil in class 
Sophia for completing some very tricky  Beth for being a kind and supportive friend 
             Maths challenges 
 

Well done to all of them! 

 

Message from Mrs Scott 

 
Welcome 

 
It has been a busy start to the term coupled with the additional measures due to COVID. Thank you for your 
support and understanding as I know that we were all looking forward to being able to operate normally again 
this year. Please be aware that the current safety measure may tighten as we move forward towards Christmas 
and this sadly may impact on our celebration events again this year. 
In the meantime we endeavour to remain positive. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 

 

Christmas Lunch 

 
My apologies for mentioning Christmas so early but I wanted you all to be aware that the school Christmas Lunch 
will be served on Wednesday 15th December.  If your child would like a lunch please could you order this through 
the Arbor app.  There is no charge for children in Years R, 1 & 2 or for children who are eligible for free school 
meals in the other year groups.  The cost of a meal for all other year groups will be £2.50 which is slightly more 
than the usual meal price.  I will send you all the menu as soon as I have it.  
 
Your child is of course welcome to bring a packed lunch from home if they would prefer 

Borrowed Clothing 

We often lend items of clothing to the children if they have an accident or get wet or muddy.  Unfortunately, this is 
not being returned and our supplies are running very low.  If your child has borrowed clothing from the school 
please could you return after it has been washed. 
 
On a similar note, please could you check that your child has not brought home someone else’s clothing by 
mistake.  If you find anything with someone else’s name in could you return it to school next week. 
 
Thank you 



 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS 

ROBIN CLASS 
 
This week in Robin Class we have started finding out 
about our big question "What do our grown ups do all 
day?" We have been finding out about the 
occupations of people who help us and role playing as 
police officers and vets.  
We have also found out about Diwali and how it is 
celebrated. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

WOODPECKER CLASS 
 
This week in Woodpecker class the children have 
been busy practicing their new text map – Shen’s 
Diary.  A copy has now been sent home for everyone 
to practice! 
 
        

 
 
 

STARLING CLASS 
 
In Starling Class this week we have been learning 
about our ears and how we hear. 
 
 

 
              
 
 
 

RED KITES 
 
Red Kite class has been learning about staying safe 
online. We have started our unit by looking at what 
dangers there may be on the internet and how we 
can protect our data. The next part of our learning is 
all about being kind online.  
Our unit is supported by the Google resource 'Be 
Internet Awesome' which can also be accessed at 
home. Children and families can get advice and tips 
and play the game 'Interland' to help remember how 
to be safe online. 
 

 


